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BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 
OF THE STATE OF MISSOURI 

 
In the Matter of the Application of a Rate  )    Case No. WR-2023-0344 
Increase of Raytown Water Company )  
  

NOTICE OF EXTENSION  
 

COMES NOW the Staff of the Missouri Public Service Commission, through counsel, 

and states the following:  

1. On April 4, 2023 Raytown Water Company filed a notice of rate increase. 

2. In accordance with 20 CSR 4240-10.075(5), Staff filed a Small Utility Rate 

Case Timeline on April 11, 2023.   

3. Commission Rule 20 CSR 4240-10.075(5)(A) allows for an extension of the 

timeline for up to 30 days, if Staff and the company agree to it in writing. 

4. Staff and Raytown Water Company have agreed to a two week extension of 

the timeline.  The parties have not requested a prior extension.   

5. The agreement between Staff and Raytown Water Company regarding the two 

week extension is attached.  An updated Small Utility Rate Case Timeline is filed concurrently 

with this notice.   

WHEREFORE, Staff files this Notice of Extension for the Commission’s information. 

      Respectfully submitted, 

/s/ Karen E. Bretz  
Karen E. Bretz 
Deputy Counsel 
Missouri Bar No. 70632 
Attorney for the Staff of the 
Missouri Public Service Commission 
P.O. Box 360 
Jefferson City, MO 65102 
573-751-5472 (Voice) 
573-751-9285 (Fax) 
Karen.Bretz@psc.mo.gov 
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CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 

I certify that copies of the foregoing have been electronically mailed to all parties 
and/or counsel of record on this 29th day of August, 2023. 

/s/ Karen E. Bretz 
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